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12th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
We are really pleased to announce that as part of our science topic on space and the solar system, 
we will be having a mobile planetarium visiting school during the afternoon of Wednesday 9th 
November. The children work in two small groups and will have the opportunity to visit the 
planetarium and watch a fabulous show all about space. The final show ends at 2.55pm, so the 
children will be ready to be collected at the end of the day.   
  
We are lucky enough to have secured funding, so the cost of the visit will be completely free. We are 
sure that the children will benefit hugely from this experience and would be very grateful if you 
could ask them questions about what they have learnt when they come home that evening.   
  
Thank you for all your support  
 
 

  
Mrs Jones    
Year 5 Teacher and Science Leader   
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